
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE              Media Inquiries Only: 
                               Clinton Quan, 213-972-8406, clinton.quan@lacity.org 
 
 

DASH SERVICE RESUMES AS STRIKE BY EMPLOYEES OF VEOLIA 
TRANSPORTATION ENDS 

 
 
June 30, 2013—The City of Los Angeles Department of Transportation (LADOT) announced that the 
strike against Veolia Transportation has ended and normal bus service for all 19 affected DASH 
routes will resume immediately.   
 
The affected routes were: 
• DASH Downtown Routes A, B, D, E & F  
• DASH Beachwood Canyon  
• DASH Crenshaw  
• DASH Fairfax 
• DASH Highland Park/Eagle Rock  
• DASH Hollywood 
• DASH Hollywood/Wilshire 
• DASH King-East 
• DASH Leimert/Slauson 
• DASH Lincoln Heights/Chinatown  
• DASH Los Feliz 
• DASH Midtown 
• DASH Southeast  
• DASH Wilshire Center/Koreatown  
• Weekend Observatory Shuttle  

 
         
LADOT thanks you for your patience and understanding during the strike by the employees of our 
private contractor.  We look forward to being able to resume all our normal bus service and to seeing 
you back on board. 
 
If you have any questions, please call the LADOT Transit Store at (213, 310, 323 or 818) 808-2273 or 
visit the LADOT transit website at ladottransit.com. 
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